
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Meets with Sheikh Al-Attiyah, Reaffirms Government's Service
Path Support

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers Alliance, met with Sheikh Khalid Al-

Attiyah, former Head of the Hajj and Umrah Authority, to discuss Iraqi political affairs and

recent developments in the country. During the meeting, His Eminence stressed the importance of

supporting the government's efforts in the service and development sectors. H.E. reiterated the

need to maintain and strengthen the current stability—politically, socially, and security-

wise—and to work towards making it permanent. 

The two parties also discussed challenges related to cultural realities and foreign ideologies,

with Al-Hakeem calling for intellectual, social, and economic measures to counter these issues.


